
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Colin McLorg 
14 Carlton St. Telephone: 416-542-2513 
Toronto, Ontario Facsimile: 416-542-3024 
M5B 1K5 regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com

2011 January 19 

 
 

via RESS e-filing – original to follow by courier 

 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge St, 27th Floor 
P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

RE: EB-2010-0295 

 Recovery of Late Payment Penalty Settlement Amounts 

 Correction to THESL Interrogatory Response to VECC 
 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (THESL) submitted interrogatory responses to the 

Board and intervenors pursuant to Procedural Order No. 1 on January 10, 2011.  

Unfortunately it has come to THESL’s attention that incorrect information was relayed 
internally which caused an error in THESL’s response to VECC interrogatory #1. 

 

THESL regrets the error and any inconvenience it may have caused and encloses the 

corrected response. 
 

Yours truly, 

 

[Original signed by] 
 

Colin McLorg 
Manager, Regulatory Policy and Relations 

regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com 
 
:CJM/acc 
 

cc:  Alan Mark, Jennifer Teskey, EDA Counsel, by email only 
 Rick Zebrowski, Maurice Tucci, EDA, by email only 


